From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 12:00 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -_
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Jennifer Ta

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 9:00 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Jenn Ta

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --
Ontario

-- Comments --

Please do not allow an increase

There are people who will and or who haven’t already having to choose between paying bills or buying food.
This is getting ridiculous

Unless Enbridge is facing bankruptcy there is absolutely no need The rich get richer and the poor get poorer.........

-- Attachment --





